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Bulletin Announcements for May 13, 2018 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
May 15 – First Deaf Inc. Board meeting at church – 6:30 pm. 
May 20 – Fellowship meal at noon.  Bring hot and cold dishes of food to share. 
June 3 – Annual First Deaf Mennonite Church, Inc. business meeting – 1:00 pm. 
Sept. 21-23 – Annual WH Church Retreat at Penn Valley Christian Retreat Center.   (Mark your calendars now.) 
Oct. 15 – Volunteer Day at MCC Resource Center – 9:00 am – 3:00 pm. 
Nov. 3 – Women’s Regional Gathering at Stumptown Mennonite Church.  9:00 – 12:00 noon. 
 

Sunday, May 13     Sunday, May 20 

Message Randy Keener     Paul Zehr 
Greeters John and Mim Buckwalter    Chris and Rose Kennel 
 

~Church Directory Updates (Make changes in your Directory) 

    Miller, Shane, Joy, Milo and Sky new address:  706 Mastersonville Rd. Manheim, PA 17545. 
    Zook, Daniel & Sophia (Mast) new address:  131 E. Lemon Street, Apt. 2, Lancaster, PA 17602. 
 
~Witmer Heights Mennonite Church is grateful for the anonymous contribution of $15,000 through a foundation.  
Thank you to the donor! 
 

~Congratulations to the following graduates: 
   Daniel Zook – EMU on May 6 with a BA in Economics. Minors in Psychology and International Development. 
   Cory Eavenson – will graduate from Liberty University on May 19 with a BA in Business Admin. and Marketing. 
 

~Thank you to everyone who bought meals for the Chicken Bar-B-Q and to those who made desserts. The Parent and 
Preschool Center made $2860. This all goes to Tuition Assistance. Because you cared, we will be able to help children come 
to Preschool who could not otherwise come. 
 

~Businesses which would like to give money for Tuition Assistance through the EITC program, please call the Preschool at 
717-397-5717 or Jon Shenk at 717-413-2666 before June 30. Applications must be submitted on line with the state on July 2nd. 
 

~CVCCS - Student internships are available at Conestoga Valley Christian Community Services. This is a great 
opportunity for someone interested in learning more about the human services/non-profit field. An online application is 
available on the CVCCS website at www.cvccs.org. For more information, contact Jacqueline at 717-208-3711. 

Volunteer opportunities are available at Conestoga Valley Christian Community Services. For more information, contact Deb 
at 717-208-3711. To sign up go to www.cvccs.org and click on the volunteer application link. 

 

~Lancaster Mennonite High School Campus Chorale Spring Concerts 
Sunday, May 20 – 6:00 pm – Stumptown Mennonite Church  
 

~The Mennonite Children’s Choir of Lancaster  
Sunday, June 10 – 7:00 pm – Mt. Gretna Tabernacle – Mt. Gretna 
 
~French Student Hosting Opportunity – July and/or August 2018 

Are you eager to connect with another culture?  Would you enjoy showing hospitality to international students on a short-term 
visit to the Lancaster area?  If so, please consider hosting a pair of French youths for a few weeks this summer! 
 

We need individuals, couples, and families to host French students (ages 14-17) as they study English and learn about 
American culture. Two groups are coming: the first group’s session is July 14 - August 2, and a second group will be here 
from August 5 – August 24. The programs are directed by Jeff and Ellyn Nolt and sponsored by American Home Life. 
 

If you are interested, here’s what you should know: Hosts receive an up-front stipend of $440 per 3-week session. In addition, 
we ask hosts to accommodate two students per home, provide 3 meals a day, and arrange transportation to and from weekday 
ESL classes. The classes take place at Blossom Hill Mennonite Church (333 Delp Rd., Lancaster, PA 17601).  Want to learn 
more?  Please contact Jeff at 717-224-3695 or jeffn@amhomelife.org. 


